
Office of The Associated Students of Cañada College 

Notice of Rescinding Meeting Actions 

Let this serve as a notice to the Cañada College community, the 

ASCC has rescinded all actions taken at the July 24, 2014 meet-

ing. The Senate had to take several recesses and evacuate campus 

due the fire near the Cañada Road entrance. 

 

 

Javier Santos Evelyn Valenzuela Misha Maggi 

President Vice– President Student Life and  

Leadership Manager 


